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Dear Taxpaver:

This is in response to vour regquest of Mar. 12, 2009, regarding vour
tax—-exempt status.

OQur records indicate that a determination letter was issued in

July 1976, that recognized vou as exempt from Federal income tax,
and discloses that vou are currently exempt under section 501{(c)(3)
of the Internal Revenue Code.

Our records also indicate vou are not a private foundation within the
meaning of section 509(a) of the Code because vou are described in
section(s) 509(a)(1l) and 170C(h) (1) CAY(vi)d.

Donors may deduct contributions to vou as provided in section 170 af
the Code. Bequests, legacies, devises, transfers, or gifts to vou or
for vour use are deductible for Federal estate and gift tax purposes
if they meet the applicable provisions of sections 2055, 2106, and
2822 of the Code.

If vou have any questions, please call us at the telephone number
shown in the heading of this letter.

Sincerely vours,

Cindy Westcott
Manager, EDO Determinations
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Your organization is not required to file federal income tax returns unless it is subject to the tax on unrelated
business income under section 511 of the Code. If your organization is subject to this tax, it must file an
income tax return on the Form 990-T, Exempt Organization Business Income Tax Return. In this letter, we are
not determining whether any of your organization's present or proposed activities are unrelated trade or
business as defined in section 513 of the Code.

Section 6104 of the Internal Revenue Code requires you to make your organization’s annual return available
for public inspection without charge for three years after the due date of the return. The law also requires
organizations that received recognition of exemption on July 15, 1987, or later, to make available for public
inspection a copy of the exemption application, any supporting documents and the exemption letter to any
individual who requests such documents in person or in writing. Organizations that received recognition of
exemption before July 15, 1987, and had a copy of their exemption application on July 15, 1987, are also
required to make available for public inspection a copy of the exemption application, any supporting
documents and the exemption letter to any individual who requests such documents in person or in writing.
For additional information on disclosure requirements, please refer to Internal Revenue Bulletin 1999 - 17.

Because this letter could help resolve any questions about your organization's exempt status and foundation
status, you should keep it with the organization's permanent records.

If you have any questions, please call us at the telephone number shown in the heading of this letter.
This letter affirms your organization's exempt status.
Sincerely,

John E. Ricketts, Director, TE/GE
Customer Account Services



